Second Amendment Legacy FOUNDATION, INC.

SUPPORTER NEWSLETTER Issue 2 • Winter 2024

The Second Amendment Legacy Foundation is a grassroots effort fueled by passionate individuals who wish to protect the Second Amendment. We are a non-political 501c(3) non-profit organization. We raise tax-deductible monies in a banquet style platform to provide necessities for shooting sports, hunter/gun safety programs as well as law enforcement, fire departments and related local groups via grants and scholarships. We believe it is imperative that we encourage and support the next generation of voters in promotion of responsible and law-abiding firearms ownership.

2 A Legacy Foundation Supporting Youth Shooting

outh trap teams and competitive shooting programs are soaring in popularity, offering young people a chance to develop skills, confidence, and camaraderie in a supportive environment. These programs deserve widespread support for the many benefits they provide to participants and their communities.

At its core, youth competitive shooting emphasizes safety and responsibility. Participants learn to handle firearms with the utmost care, guided by trained coaches and mentors who instill respect for the equipment and the rules of the sport. This focus on safety creates disciplined individuals who carry these lessons into all aspects of their lives.

Beyond safety, shooting sports foster personal growth. Participants set goals, practice diligently, and see the results of their hard work in competitions. The experience teaches resilience, patience, and determination—qualities that serve young people well, both on and off the field. Shooting sports are somewhat unique in its inclusivity, welcoming boys and girls of all skill levels.

Since success is based on individual progress, youth from diverse backgrounds find a level playing field where effort and dedication shine.

Youth competitive shooting has a rich tradition in fostering respect for nature and wildlife conservation. Many participants gain a deeper appreciation for the outdoors, as it often intersects with hunting traditions and wildlife management. This connection inspires a sense of stewardship for the natural world.

Supporting youth shooting teams is an investment in the next generation. Second Amendment Legacy Foundation funnels your donations to these local programs to ease the burden on coaches and communities.

In a time when young people face myriad distractions and challenges, youth trap teams and competitive shooting programs provide a constructive outlet. They help shape confident, capable individuals. Let's champion these opportunities and ensure they continue to thrive for years to come.

Introducing the Yellville Summit Trap Team

he Yellville-Summit High School Trap
Team, established in 2020, has become a
vital program for teaching leadership,
discipline, and firearm safety to young men
and women in Marion County. Led by Coaches
Andy and Patsy Smith, the team provides students with an opportunity to develop focus, responsibility, and marksmanship skills while fostering a deep respect for shooting sports.

Thanks to the generous \$8,000 grant from the Second Amendment Legacy Foundation, Inc, the team is in the process of purchasing four Browning BT-99 trap shotguns from Bob's Guns in Mountain Home, Arkansas. This new equipment will ensure students have the tools they need to train effectively and compete at their best.

"My wife and I believe that trap shooting is the most important sport of all," said Coach Andy Smith. "Firearm safety, training, and proficiency are an integral part of our nation's heritage. We are honored to be part of the passing on of these skills to our local kids."

The Yellville-Summit Trap Team competes regionally, representing their school and community with pride. With this grant, the program is well-positioned to grow, allowing more students to participate and gain valuable life skills.





The team extends their heartfelt thanks to the Second Amendment Legacy Foundation, Inc. for investing in the next generation and helping keep the traditions of firearm safety and marksmanship alive.



Savefhe Date

2025 Fundraiser

Friday, April 18th

www.2alegacyfoundation.org